Dear Parents/Carers,

To conclude a successful week of celebrating books and developing a love of reading, we would like to share

with you a collection of special readings from the teachers at OPGS.

Tune in to discover new stories, broaden your horizons and ignite a love for reading!

OPGS Audio Anthology

Welcome to our audio anthology of short book extracts read by teachers from Oakwood Park

Grammar School. We believe that literacy skills are essential for success in education and in life.

Go to this Sway

Kind regards,

Ms Davies and Miss Beeney


https://sway.office.com/XQY8ueW9XWzEYbv9?ref=email&loc=play
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